
Docket No. 50-237 
Docket No. 50-249 

Commonwealth Edison Company 
ATTN: Mr. Cordell Reed 

Senior Vice President 
Post Office Box 767 
Chicago, IL 60690 

Gentlemen: 

OCT 0 5 1989 

This refers to a meeting which I and members of my staff conducted with 
representatives from your corporate office and Dresden station regarding 
radiological conditions in the Unit 2/3 Radwaste Building at the Dresder1 
station. This meeting was held in the Region III office on Septemb~r 20, 1989. 
The purpose of this meeting was fo understand the current contamination status 
of the Dresden radwaste sludge tank and spent resin tank rooms and your plans 
for initiating action to cle~nup the rooms. 

The enclosed copy of our report descri~es the subjects discussed during the 
meeting. 

During the meeting, you agreed to provide us with specific information, as 
follo~s:. (1) your schedule for cleanup of the radwaste sludge tank and the. 
spent resin tank rooms; (2) the groundwater level relative to these rooms; and 
(3) your determination as to.whether any of the changes made thus far with 
regard to radwaste operations, including operation of the sludge tanks, 
resulted or should have resulted in iO CFR 50.59 reviews. Please respond in 
writing to these issues within 30 ~ays of the date of this letter. 

In accordance with Section 2.790 of the NRC's rules of pra~tice, Part 2, 
Tith: 10, Code of Federal Regulations, a copy of this letter, the enclosure, 
and your respose to this letter will be placed in the NRC's public document. 
room. 
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We appreci~te your cooperation in me~tfng with us on this issue. If you have 
any questions regardin~ this report, ~e would be pl~ased to discuss them with 
you. 

Enclosure: Meeti~g Report 
No. 50-237/89020(DRSS); 
No. 50-249/89019(DRSS) 

cc w/enclosure: 
T. Kovach, Nuclear 

Licehsing Manage~ 
E. D. Eenigenburg, Station Manager 
DCD/DCB (RIDS) . . 
Licensing Fee Man~gement Branch 

·Resident Inspector, Riil 
Richard Hubbard 
J. W. McCaffrey, Chief, Public 

· Utilities Division 

bee w/enclosure: 
R. Pedersen, NRR 
L. Cunningham, NRR 

RIIIV 
Schumacher/asp 

101+ /8~r 

R I I 1 t2t•llt 
~er ch 

Sincerely, 

~~~ 
Charles E. Norelius, Director 
Division of Radiation Safety 

and Safeguard.s 




